
WASPS PRESENTATION EVENING 
Monday 11th July 2022 

Children from all around Wolverhampton attended the “WASPS Presen-
tation evening”, to collect awards for their successful school teams for 
different sports. 
 
Bilston C of E Primary children attended the presentation to receive 
awards for the following: 
 
• Winning the Football League within our area 
• Coming 2nd in the Hockey Tournament overall 
• Coming 2nd in the 3/4 Cricket Tournament overall 
• Coming 3rd in the Girls City Cross Country Championship 
• Coming 3rd in the Boys Swimming 
 
The awards were presented for our school, as well as other schools who 
had a success in different sports. They were presented by the Mayor of 
Wolverhampton, Councillor Sandra Samuels. The children had a great 
night receiving their awards, and everyone at Bilston C of E is proud for 
our children! 


